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Every human being is created in the image of God, whatever their language and 
culture may be. This conviction is shared by Christians and churches. Jesus Christ has 
called us to proclaim the good news to everyone, but especially to the poor and 
marginalised. We appeal to our communities to become more and more open toward the 
Roma people, who are often excluded and live in poverty at the margins of society.  

Despite hardships throughout their history, Roma minorities have maintained a 
rich culture that includes values such as family life, love of children, faith in God, respect 
toward the dead, and enjoyment of music and dance. We regard this culture as a gift of 
the Creator, deserving respect and support. 

The present situation of too many Roma people throughout Europe is deplorable. 
Major problems include antiziganism in speech and action across Europe, high 
unemployment, lack of professional training and, consequently, utter poverty. 

At the same time some positive trends can be observed in European societies. 
More Roma youth study in high schools and universities. Awareness about and 
sensitivity towards the Roma population is growing. 

Christian churches, priests, pastors and lay people have tried to help their Roma 
brothers and sisters in many ways for centuries. Our conviction is, that beside education 
and employment, the human heart is a third and important pillar in the development of 
relations with Roma people. 

Our churches in many places help Roma communities improve their social 
integration—not to be misunderstood as assimilation—while preserving Roma culture. 
We do this with after-school teaching, medical services, food, juridical and other 
counselling, and so on. We summon our communities to stand by these initiatives, to 
become real brothers and sisters to the needy. 

To move forward in justice is to work for reconciliation with this past. We must 
build new just relationships with Roma people and commit ourselves to the difficult and 
worthy task of healing and reconciliation.  

Jesus told the scribes at the end of the parable of the Good Samaritan: ‘Go, and do 
the same thing!’ Let us take up this Gospel challenge and become true brothers and 
sisters of the poor!  




